
      

Project Update
Monday, October 11, 2021

Over the next two weeks, the contractor will begin the removal of the original lanes of 44th Avenue East between Caruso 
Road and 44th Avenue Plaza East. Once this is complete, the contractor will prepare this area to construct the new eastbound 
travel lanes on 44th Avenue East. Traffic has been moved to the newly constructed lanes just north of the original roadway. 

The contractor will continue the installation of the new water main line within the Morgan Johnson Road closure. This work 
will be taking place near the center of the closure by 41st Avenue East. Work crews will also begin installation of the storm 
sewer system at the intersection of 44th Avenue East and Morgan Johnson Road.

Additionally, bridge progress continues as the contractor has relocated the crane trestle from the main channel of the river,
over Gap Creek, towards the western riverbank. At this time, approximately 900 feet of bridge deck has been poured.

Storm sewer installation at Morgan 
Johnson Road and 44th Avenue East

New intersection at Caruso Road and 
44th Avenue East
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Please visit the project website at www.44thaveeast.com for additional information
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